

March 31, 2014

UNION BASEBALL ASSOC LL EHREN CURNUTTE 805 BAYHILL BLVD UNION MO 63084

#### Dear Ehren:

Congratulations on your decision to charter with Little League Baseball and Softball, the world's largest and most respected organized youth sports organization. As a chartered Little League organization, you will receive access to a wide array of benefits including free online training for managers and coaches, free rule books, free background checks, access to the Little League International Tournament and much more! Below is some information to help you get started in the Little League Program.

League Name: UNION BASEBALL ASSOC LL

League ID Number: 293092

District Administrator: CHRIS BYRD
District Administrator Phone: 3148031312

District Administrator Email: byrd59@hotmail.com

# Little League Coach Resource Center

As a chartered Little League program, all of your managers and coaches may sign up for the Little League Coach Resource Center. To sign up, visit <a href="https://www.LittleLeagueCoach.org">www.LittleLeagueCoach.org</a> and click on register.

### Little League Umpire Resource Center

As a chartered Little League program, all of your umpires may sign up for the Little League Umpire Resource Center. To sign up, visit, www.LittleLeagueUmpire.org and click on register.

# Little League Data Center Access Code: AC36078428

The Little League Data Center allows you to submit rosters online, submit changes in league officers, check the number of teams your league chartered, etc.

As a newly chartered Little League program, you will also receive our new league incentive package as our way of saying welcome to Little League. This includes:

- 50 additional rule books free of charge for your first season (in addition to the two per team that you will receive free of charge every season)
- 50% off your first season's Little League patch order
- Your league's charter fees will be waived for your second year as a Little League program

We look forward to partnering with your league for many years to come. Please do not hesitate to contact us any time if we can be of assistance to your league.

Sincerely,

On Vet

Daniel Velte

Director of League Development and Affiliation



Stephen D. Keener PRESIDENT AND CEO

# Dear Little League President:

It is my sincere pleasure to present your league with its Certificate of Charter for the 2014 Little League season. Your entire program can take pride in being a member of the Little League movement, the world's largest and most prestigious organized youth sports program. The staff and Board of Directors of Little League Baseball and Softball join me in wishing you success in your duties associated with the office of league president, one of the most important volunteer positions in the Little League program.

Since 1939, millions of dedicated volunteers around the world have provided the joys and benefits of Little League to the children in their community. Through the principled concern of adults who provide a wholesome, supervised activity and hold a genuine belief in the value of the Little League program, more than three million participants proudly wear the Little League emblem every summer. Your acceptance of this Charter is a pledge of faith to perpetuate this tradition.

As you are well aware, Little League is much more than bats and balls. It is a leadership-training program that instills in youth, during their most impressionable years, the virtues of character, courage and loyalty. The Little League program teaches children the rewards of teamwork, a respect for authority and the self-discipline that will enable the youth of today to become the leaders of tomorrow.

You personally, as well as your entire community, will be rewarded many times over in the future for the efforts you put forth today. The guidance you provide to the children of your league will be carried with them throughout the rest of their lives. You will be helping to create exciting memories of childhood that can never be recaptured nor relived except through the fondest recollection.

Best wishes for a successful 2014 Little League season.

Sincerely,

STEPHEN D. KEENER

President and Chief Executive Officer

Styler O. Leener

SDK

Enclosure